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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 
MV ONE APUS - REPORTS OF CONTAINER DAMAGE 

December 2, 2020, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised that on November 30, the MV ONE APUS was reported to have suffered collapsed 
containers due to severe weather conditions while en route to the Port of Long Beach, California 
from Yantian, China. 

According to ONE, the vessel will be significantly delayed as the vessel and cargo are being assessed 
and her recovery plan is underway. The port of refuge has not been confirmed, but it has been 
reported that it may be Kobe, Japan.  

  For more information, please see the ONE advisory from December 1, 2020.  

As we learn more about the disposition of APL Logistics’ containers, we will issue further updates. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or 
local APL Logistics office. 

 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

 

https://www.one-line.com/sites/g/files/lnzjqr776/files/2020-12/Customer%20Advisory%20-%20FP2%20ONE%20Apus%20006E%20as%20of%201%20December.pdf

